Joint NGO submission on treaty body reform

06.12.2010

Twenty NGOs, including ISHR, have recently presented their views and recommendations for strengthening of
the treaty bodies. The joint NGO submission was developed in response to and released on the one year
anniversary of the Dublin Statement on the Process of Strengthening the United Nations Human Rights Treaty
Body System, which has been a catalyst for renewed reflection on how the treaty body system could be made
more effective.

Twenty NGOs, including ISHR, have recently presented their views and recommendations for strengthening of
the treaty bodies. The joint NGO submission was developed in response to and released on the one year
anniversary of the Dublin Statement on the Process of Strengthening the United Nations Human Rights Treaty
Body System, which has been a catalyst for renewed reflection on how the treaty body system could be made
more effective. While reform of the treaty bodies is an on-going process there is growing momentum for
changes that could significantly enhance the functioning of the treaty bodies and contribute to improved
human rights protection. The proposals put forward include recommendations to the treaty bodies themselves,
the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights, and States. In recognition of the important role of civil
society in the work of the treaty bodies and in any reform process, the submission also contains commitments
by the undersigned organisations to engagement with the treaty bodies. To read the joint NGO response to the
Dublin statement, click here.

For more information on treaty body reform and relevant documents, click here.
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